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200th anniversary of the Peterloo massacre

Michael Powell from the People’s History Museum facilitated a workshop about developing
educational resources to commemorate the 200" anniversary of the Peterloo Massacre in 2019.
Members were asked to consider some questions to develop the education resources, and they
made the following recommendations:

What are the most important things about the Peterloo massacre that young people should know
about?

=  The story and its significance to the democratic system in the country

=  How it contributed to everyone getting the vote

=  The fact that people died, who died, where it took place

What is the best way to inform and educate young people about the Peterloo massacre?

Use Kahoot for quizzes

Integrate into the history and/or PHSE curriculum

Create an unforgettable drama piece

Provide educational tours of the area and consider making it part of a package of support for
schools that could also include the video and other information

Create posters, tote bags and other commemorative material

To create a resource to be used in assembles that asks schools to hold a debate on a possible
touchy or contentious subject and let pupils express their opinions. Then through random

selection invite 20% of the group to the front and then let them know only those 20% have a
say. —— ;
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=  Ask people how they feel and then link
to the limited number of people who
had the vote in 1819 and why people
gathered in St Peter’s Square. =




